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For immediate release: 
August 4, 2022 
 
 

Water services restored to customers in Nawiliwili area 
 

(11 p.m.) LIHUE -  The Department of Water (DOW) has completed the main line repairs and flushing protocols 
on the mainline and have restored water services to those impacted by the emergency shutdown.  Customers 
may now resume normal water use. 
 
DOW thanks customers for their patience and cooperation during the emergency repairs.  
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